
   

Research is well underway on our new bubblers that will be purchased with the money raised from our 
Colour Splash & Dash last year. The P&C has pledged $10,000 towards the cost of the new bubblers and 
we hope to purchase and have installed as soon as possible. 

Canteen sales have reached record highs in the past six years. We must thank Rachael Julius for her 
dedication and commitment to providing an affordable and healthy meal service for our children. This 
volunteer role is a significant one and teamed with the shortage of volunteers available to work in our 
canteen we are now advertising and searching for a paid canteen supervisor. This casual position is for      
approx. 12hrs per week with the possibility of extension of hours. A full advertisement of the position can 
be found on Cudgen Public School Facebook page or via class dojo.  Applications close on Friday 8th 
April and should be emailed to cudgenpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au. The successful  applicant 
can expect an immediate start and full training will be provided. 

Gemma Martin will be looking to fill the Term 2 volunteer roster for canteen shortly. Please contact 
Gemma if you can assist – Gemma 0430313948 

Over last weeks we have witnessed some of the most generous acts of kindness from those in our school          
community and those surrounding us. We would love to thank the generous Tumbulgum family who have 
recently received some money to help their children out after being heavily impacted by flooding. This 
wonderful family has decided to use some of this money to contribute $5 to each Tumbulgum students 
lunch order cost on the last Friday of term and also purchase each Cudgen AND Tumbulgum student an 
ice block! Amongst the devastation and the loss of these disastrous times, kindness always wins. Thank 
you to this generous Tumbulgum family.  

Always thinking of others.  
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